
 
 
 

 
7/11/24 
 

South Norwalk Equitable TOD Infrastructure Improvement Project 
 

NOTICE OF WORK TO BE PERFORMED AT THE SOUTH NORWALK TRAIN 
STATION TRAFFIC ISLAND 

Dear Residents and Commuters.  
 
On or around July 15, 2024 work is expected to be performed at the traffic island highlighted below. Regular 
vehicular traffic flow is expected to be maintained throughout the work. Pedestrians will be directed away 
from the work zone while work is being performed. Full access to the North bound train station building will 
be maintained during the work period. 
 
Concerns and questions should be directed to Customer Service at 203-854-3200 or you can submit a request 
at https://www.norwalkct.org/1526/Click-Request  
 
Thank you for your cooperation. 
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